Weekly Newsletter - July 21, 2025



Around Anchorage Transit Survey



The Municipality of Anchorage is developing a plan to better meet the transit needs of residents in the Anchorage-Chugiak-Eagle River area so you can get where you need to go easily and safely. If you complete a transit rider survey, you'll help guide the plan and will be entered to win one of ten \$25 gift cards. It's great odds for winning! Winners will be notified on August 28th. Learn more on the **website**.

Take the Survey

TSDO Collaborative Group

Want to help guide the Transit-Supportive Development Overlay?

The FCC, Mayor's Office, and Planning Department invite you to apply for a Community Council slot in our collaborative working group. Your input is vital for shaping the TSDO draft, requiring just two 90-minute meetings in August. You'll share insights directly with your Community Council. Sign up by July 25th for a chance to participate!

Sign Up to Participate



Muni 50th - Sharing Stories, Making History

This year marks Munification – the 50th anniversary of the unification of the City of Anchorage and the Greater Anchorage Borough. We're collecting short histories of local communities and cultural groups to share. Do you belong to a unique community that has an interesting story to tell about your relationship with Anchorage? Whether you're a cultural group, a civic organization, or a community with a shared interest or background, we want to hear your story!

Please take our short survey to share the history of your community and we'll turn your submission into a piece that we'll preserve in our Municipality's history. Surveys are due August 6th.

Share Your History



UPCOMING COUNCIL MEETINGS

Thursday, July 31

• Abbott Loop, 6:30pm

Most Councils do not meet during the summer. Check back for more information on your Community Council in August.

Click Here for link to the Assembly Events Calendar

Contact Us info@communitycouncils.org 907-277-1977



Find Out More www.communitycouncils.org











This communication is being sent out by the Federation of Community Councils, Inc. on behalf of the Federation of Community Councils. The contents of the communication are the responsibility of the Federation of Community Councils, Inc.

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Our Privacy Policy</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!